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Cobblestone Lane Sidewalks and Main St. Crossing to Improve Safety 
      Sidewalk to Open Before the New School Year Begins 

         
 

(Hailey, Idaho) –   
The Cobblestone Lane project adds sidewalks from the Wood River Middle School to Main St. and 
pedestrian-activated flashing beacons at the Main St. crossing. The project will improve safety for middle 
school students and other pedestrians accessing the north end of town.  

The project is funded through the Idaho Transportation Department’s Transportation Alternatives Program, 
with supplemental funding from the City of Hailey and the Blaine County School District. In addition to the 
funding partners, the project team includes Galena Engineering, Conrad Brothers, Sluder Construction, JS 
Custom Crete, Valley Paving, Road Work Ahead, Idaho Traffic Safety, and Materials Testing and Inspection.  

The project is scheduled for completion in mid August.  School will start the last week of August, and a 
ribbon-cutting ceremony for the new sidewalk and crossing will occur on August 30, 2016. Public is invited! 
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